
  

   

 

   

  

 

                  

               

    

             

              

                 

                  

              

                   

                

     

                   

             

 

  
 

George Pavey 

From: Frank O'Shea 

Sent: 12 October 2020 13:24 

To: 

Cc: George Pavey 

Subject: [External] FW: Gilston Area Neighbourhood Plan 

Attachments: Guidance Design (Web).pdf 

Dear Mr Lockhart-Mummery, 

George Pavey very kindly forwarded your email below to me. I’ll try to answer the questions which relate to the 

Hunsdon, Eastwick & Gilston Parishes and their Neighbourhood Planning Group as the Qualifying Body. 

Using your paragraph numbering:-

3. I am the contact and my name, email address and phone number are as here. 

4. I’ve asked that all communications with you and EHDC on the examination be posted to our website. 

6. I’m not sure what the Healthcheck is but I hope we passed it! Can we see it too? 

7, EHC have passed on to us the representations from the landowners and other bodies at the end of September plus on 

Friday last week those from residents and on behalf of Hunsdon House which we are studying. 

8. We would like to make some general comments on the representations and note what you say. These would not be 

intended to prejudge or anticipate whatever queries or clarifications you might seek from the parties later. I think we 

could produce these within 2 weeks. 

9. We would be pleased to accompany a site visit; one of our chairs and/or I can do so plus our lead consultant though 

the earliest I can manage in 23
rd 

October. Our chairs may have other dates free earlier. 

Regards, 

Frank O’Shea 
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